
 

 

 

The IFLRY Human Rights Programme is looking for new members! Human rights unites member 

organisations all across the world, but unfortunately we see the human rights of (young) activists 

being denied or violated on a daily basis. As IFLRY, we draw attention to this and influence decision-

makers to affect change. 

 

What does this mean?  

- Advocacy and lobbying in order to put human rights issues on the political agenda  

- Supporting Member Organizations in developing tools to integrate human rights in their day-to-day 

policies and activities 

- Raising awareness on human rights violations worldwide 

 

In order to apply for the programme, you must be: 

- Passionate about human rights activism 

- Committed to put time and effort into the programme in order to carry out concrete actions 

- A member of an IFLRY member organization or an organization wishing to join IFLRY 

 

To apply please submit a motivation letter (max 1 page) and a copy of your CV to IFLRY Human 

Rights Programme Manager Daphnie Ploegstra (daphne.ploegstra@iflry.org) and IFLRY President 

Pauline Kastermans (pauline.kastermans@iflry.org). Please state a contact person in you 

organization in your application. Feel free to contact Daphnie or Pauline for any further questions. 


